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11th June 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
  
School Uniform Expectations  
 
On our journey of improvement, we take pride in how smart our children look and the 
reflection this has on their attitudes to learning in school.  You are supporting us in raising 
these standards by ensuring your children are in the correct uniform and as always, we are 
very grateful for this.   
 
We know that the end of the school year is approaching, so would not expect you to purchase 
new shoes or uniform.   
 
Please could we ask the following: 
 

• The children do still continue to wear their school uniform, including plain black 
trainers/shoes. 

• Nail varnish and jewellery is not worn.  Small stud earrings only please. 

• PE uniform on PE days is: 
o No jewellery 
o Long hair tied back 
o Yellow polo shirt 
o Plain blue shorts or tracksuit bottoms and top 

 
As always, thank you for your support.  I hope you have a lovely weekend and enjoy the 
promised sunshine. 
 
Best wishes 

 

 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head teacher 


